
Treloweth Primary School, throughout the year, distributes fliers and magazines offering family services or posts details of local activities on 
the newsletter. Whilst we think that parents might like the information and find it useful, the school does not endorse these services. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

  

Happy New Year! 

We would like to wish you all a very happy New Year and look forward to 

continuing our work with you to support your child at Treloweth Primary 

School. Staff have been working hard to ensure the curriculum for the coming 

term is exciting, challenging, and one that engages the children to achieve 

their very best!  

 

Carn Brea Leisure Centre Needs Our Help! (Friday 12th January) 

As many of you will know, Carn Brea Leisure Centre has recently been 

refurbished and Treloweth pupils will benefit from this upgrade, especially the 

swimming facilities. However, with many massive projects such as this 

refurbishment, there has been a funding issue, and we think you can help! We 

are holding a ‘Bun Bake’ on Friday 12th January to help raise funds to 

support this community Leisure Centre. We politely ask that children bring in 

buns and cakes (home-made or shop-bought) on Friday 12th and these will be 

sold after school on the day. Thank you for your support of this worthy cause.  

 

‘Reading Week’ – Wear Pyjamas on Friday 12th January!  

Next week is ‘Reading Week’ at Treloweth! The week is going to be filled with 

exciting learning focused around different books by various authors. We know 

from last year that the children loved this week, and we are sure they will be 

super-enthused for this event! We are all going to be wearing our pyjamas on 

Friday 12th January and encourage all children to do the same.  

 

Health and Safety Reminder 

This half term, we will be carrying out an off-site evacuation to Treloweth 

Village Hall. This will, of course, be managed carefully on a day which is dry. 

We will send a courtesy text message on the morning of the evacuation. We 

are not asking any parents and carers to join us for this evacuation, but we do 

ask that you ensure we have your correct mobile number. Risk assessments 

are in place and the Village Hall custodians are looking forward to welcoming 

us. We will be returning to school promptly. We anticipate that the Village Hall 

is a 10-minute walk from school. Children will be fully supervised. 

 

Attendance 

On the direction of our Education Welfare Officer, we have been required to 

send parents and carers information on their child’s attendance. In line with 

national guidelines, we must highlight any children whose attendance has 

fallen below 95%. In addition, and under the new attendance policy, if a child’s 

attendance falls below 93%, there is a possibility that medical evidence (e.g. 

an appointment card) will be sought before any authorisation can be given.  

 

Nasio Trust Donation 

Thank you to those who donated dresses to the 

Nasio  Trust. In total, 33 dresses and 10 other items 

of summer uniform were donated.  

Thank you for your support.   

JANUARY 

 Monday 5th – Friday 12th – Reading 

Week 

 Friday 12th – ‘Bun Bake’ for CBLC 

 

FEBRUARY 

 Friday 2nd – Number Day 2018 

 Monday 5th – School closed to all 

pupils 

 

HALF TERM BREAK 

Monday 12th – Friday 16th February 

 

MARCH 

 Monday 26th – Class/Group 

Photos 

 Tuesday 27th/Wednesday 28th – 

Easter Bingo 

 Thursday 29th – Last Day of Term – 

2pm Finish 

 

EASTER BREAK 

Friday 30th March – Friday 13th April 

 

JULY 

 Monday 23rd – School closed to all 

pupils 

 Tuesday 24th – School closed to all 

pupils 

DREAM, BELIEVE, ACHIEVE 
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Treloweth Primary School, throughout the year, distributes fliers and magazines offering family services or posts details of local activities on 
the newsletter. Whilst we think that parents might like the information and find it useful, the school does not endorse these services. 

Traffic Issues  

We have had a number of complaints from parents about traffic congestion in the school car park. We are aware that the winter 

months and the poorer weather generates more traffic and ask that you bear this in mind when picking up and dropping off 

children on the school premises.  

 

We have also been made aware that a small number of drivers have been driving in excess of the 5mph speed limit which is in 

place for traffic on the school premises. The safety of the children is of paramount importance, so we ask that all drivers adhere 

to the speed limit. 
 

NSPCC Number Day – Friday 2nd February 

Each year, we support the NSPCC on their ‘Number Day’, where we ask that children dress up as a number – wearing a onesie; 

118 118 characters, it really is up to the children – and we are again going to be supporting this event on Friday 2nd February. We 

look forward to seeing the children in their creative costumes, but please do not go out of your way to purchase costumes at a 

cost.  

 

 


